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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Penny Davis OBJ2014/7674/P 10/01/2015  10:18:21 This application should be refused as there is inadequate assessment of damage to neighbouring 

properties.

The construction will also add to traffic congestion in neighbouring streets - given the proposed 

construction in Kidderpore

29 Briardale 

Gardens
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